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Wednesday September 9th  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 Parents/Carers 
 
Parent/Teacher Discussions—Friday 18th September 2020 
 
This year, as in each year, we have our first school closure day to enable us to talk with our parents/
carers about how their child has settled to school and in particular the class. Normally this would be 
done face to face however, given the unprecedented times we continue to find ourselves in, this year we 
will be doing this via telephone. Parents/carers of children in our Nursery and Pre-School will be offered 
this later in the term, once the children have spent more time in their settings.  
 
Tomorrow you will receive a text with a link which will take you to the website we use to book your meet-
ing time. Just to warn you, when we call on the day the number is likely to come up on your phone as 
withheld or unknown or something similar.  
 
I think that this year, even more than any other, touching base to see how things are going is vital. It is 
often this meeting that enables us to work together to fix any small concerns that may have already aris-
en so that the year ahead is a positive one. 
 
The office are regrettably unable to book appointments for you however if you are experiencing difficulty 
accessing the site via the link please call and we will try to assist you.  
 
Should you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
 
 
 
Best wishes  
 
 
Nic Furnish 
Headteacher 

 
 


